HM Treasury, | Horse Guards Road, London, SWIA 2HQ
[5 June 2022

Professor Nicholas Bloom

Stanford University, Department of Economics
Landau Economics Building

579 Jane Stanford Way

Stanford, CA 94305-6072

Dear Nicholas,

Endorsement of the LSE-Stanford-Harvard management survey

Thank you for your letter of May 10" regarding HM Treasury endorsing your management
survey, following our meeting at the end of last year.

We take a keen interest in any new research that sheds light on the role of management
in increasing productivity. As you know, we follow the outcomes of your surveys very closely
to support our understanding of how policy can improve productivity.

| am happy for you to mention our support for your survey when you contact firms in the
UK. | am sure this survey will make a key contribution to expanding our understanding of
productivity. We will be very interested to hear about your eventual findings.

Best wishes,

(B

RISHI SUNAK



